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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude to 
all parents and carers for your ongoing support of the school. 
 
I also want to recognise the hard work of all staff in our school community. Their dedication 
ensures that we can provide the best for all of our young people. 
 
A quick reminder that young people will return to school on 15th April 2024 at 0845. Please 
ensure that they wear their full school uniform. A reminder that our uniform includes black 
trousers or skirt; white shirt and tie; and black sweater or cardigan. Leggings, hoodies and 
branded sweaters should not be worn. If you have any issues or need assistance with the 
uniform, please do not hesitate to contact your child's guidance teacher. 
 
Remember, school uniform plays a crucial role in fostering a sense of community and creating 
a calm and purposeful learning environment. From a health and safety perspective, it also 
helps us quickly identify individuals who should not be on school premises, ensuring the safety 
of everyone in our community. Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 
Please ensure that you have signed up for ParentsPortal https://parentsportal.scot/home/  
Services available or coming soon are: Absences, Annual Data Check, Attendance, Class 
Timetable, Notice Board, Permission Slips, Report Cards, Young Persons' Free Bus Travel. 
You can access information, update details and manage school admin at any time. 
 
We look forward to an exciting term.  Young people will change timetable on the 7th May and 
all information regarding this will be given to pupils in advance of this date. 
 
I wish you and your family a wonderful Easter break and look forward to welcoming our young 
people back on April the 15th. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Oonagh Browne 
Head Teacher 
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